March 5, 1981

Mr. Michael Connors
4810 Louise Street
Encino, California

Dear Michael:

Some time ago we had occasion to meet a very fine family in
Albuquerque when we were called to baptize a duaghter and grandchild.
They have written us recently, asking help for a son. We cannot give
the help which you may be able to give. And so we are writing to
you.

His name 1s Jay Dersahagian; he 1ives in Encino; and apparently
wants to make a career as a movie stunt man. He has been established
in Hollywood for three years and has not been able as yet to get steady

employment.

Is there anything you can do in the way of introductions or
contacts?

We have enclosed a picture of him, together with a 1isting of
his qualifications, which were sent to us by his parents. If you
prefer, we could have him call you. We did not want to do anything,
however, before communicating with yau.

May God bless you and your loved ones always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

Enclosure




